
Year 2 Summary of Term’s Work - Autumn 2022 
 

Maths English Science R.E. 
This term, we will be working on 
practising our 2 times table probes. 
We have also started a new maths 
scheme which is called Maths No 
Problem which allows the children to 
explore, discuss and question. It 
allows the children to be more 
independent and work both in 
groups, partners and independently. 
This term we will be covering: 
number and place value, addition and 
subtraction, multiplication and 
division, length and mass. 

In English, Year 2 will be completing Read Write 
Inc which is our phonics scheme in school. Your 
child will be put into a specific group based on 
their sound gaps and the children will be given a 
reading book linked to the group they’re in which 
will help them to close the gaps. We will listen to 
your child read in school and if you listen to 
them read at home too it will help them close the 
missing gaps quicker. On a Friday, Year 2 will be 
completing some independent writing and focus 
on using the correct punctuation, capital letters 
and using what they have learnt in phonics to 
spell as accurately as possible. 

This term, we will be looking at 
Living things and their habitats. 
The children will be able to 
name different plants, animals 
and micro animals and their 
habitats. We will also look at 
how different habitats provide 
the basic needs of different 
kinds of animals and plants and 
how they depend on each other. 
The children will look at simple 
food chains and we will do lots 
of practical activities too.  

In R.E this term, we 
will be thinking about 
Family, Baptism and 
Advent. In December, 
we will also be 
practising hard for the 
Nativity. We will also 
look at our Monthly 
Values in depth and 
think about how these 
link to the Bible and 
our everyday lives.  

Geography/History/Art/Music P.E. Other Information 
During this term, we will be looking at The 
Gunpowder Plot, Remembrance Day and the First 
World War in History.  
In Geography, we will be focusing on Continents, 
Seas and Oceans and naming and locating them.  
Both topics will incorporate Art skills based on 
drawing, painting and collage. The children will also 
complete pictures based on the artist Kandinski.  
In Music, we will be listening to and practising 
different songs linked to the Nativity. 
 

P.E. is on a Monday and a Tuesday afternoon 
– please make sure your child has their kit, 
(including suitable footwear) in school. 
Please remove all jewellery. However, starting 
Wednesday 21st September, Year 2 will have 
Judo on a Wednesday afternoon up until half 
term instead of their normal P.E. slot on a 
Monday. They will be practicing and learning 
new skills.  
 

Reading- 
Please listen to your child read and read to 
them as this helps with their reading and 
comprehension skills. 
 
General- 
Please don’t hesitate to contact me either 
through school or via email- year2@st-
patricks-pri.lancs.sch.uk  
 

Thank you for your support and help this term- Miss Jones 
 


